
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

February 1, 2019 

 

 

To Whom It May Concern: 

 

 

Thank you in advance for your contribution to Boy Scout Troop 292. 

Your generous support of the Boy Scouts in our community enables us to 

offer them an ongoing quality program. 

 

Please be advised that Boy Scout Troop 292 of Hooksett, NH inherits 

its tax status from its Chartering Organization, the Hooksett Kiwanis Club. 

The Hooksett Kiwanis Foundation is exempt from federal income tax under 

Internal Revenue Code Section 501(c)(3); it’s EIN is 35-2219078. 

 

 

Thank you again for your support! 

 

 

Yours in Scouting, 

 

 

 

 

 

Jeffrey Scott, 

Scoutmaster, Troop 292 


